
Promotion of Reading Workshops 

(4 July 2024) 

 

To enhance student’ interest in reading and expand their knowledge of literature, two reading 

promotion workshops funded by the Promotion of Reading Grant were conducted for S2 and S3 

students respectively on 4 July 2024 (Friday). Focusing on fantasy and science fiction genres, the 

workshops introduced students to renowned authors including J.K. Rowling, Rick Riordan, as well 

as Lucy and Stephen Hawking. Furthermore, book contents were incorporated into interactive games 

to familiarize students with these authors’ works. 

 

The post-workshop survey revealed very positive student feedback. Students found both the 

workshop content and activities engaging, with many reporting increased interest in reading. Students 

also agreed that the workshops enhanced their comprehension of the featured reading materials. 

 

 

 
S3 students are introduced to Lucy & Stephen Hawking’s works in the Promotion of Reading Workshop 


